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WHITELEYS DEVELOPMENT 
INFORMATION NOTICE 127 
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
Re: Onsite Fire Drill – Friday 21st May 2021. 
 
We would like to inform you that this afternoon we carried out a scheduled fire drill at the 
Whiteleys development. In line with our health and safety requirements all planned fire drills 
are undertaken without prior notice, to ensure that our policies and procedures can be 
adequately tested, and any valuable lessons can be learnt. 

We apologise if anyone was inconvenienced by the alarm that was sounded or the 
gathering of staff members along Redan Road. I can confirm that the event was successfully 
undertaken in a controlled manner and operations returned to normal in less than ten 
minutes. 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Ashley Wright, site 
community manager – 07385 402432.  

If you have any other questions, please email whiteleyscommunity@laingorourke.com. Your 
query will be responded to within 48 hours.  
 
Kind regards, 
The Laing O’Rourke team 
 

 


